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Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Halloween Movie Night Year 5 and Year 6 

 

At Talavera, we love a celebration! We will be holding a Halloween Movie Night after 

school on Friday 20th October for Year 5 and 6. It will run from 3:20pm until 5:30pm.  

Your child will stay directly after school and must be collected at 5:30pm. Please collect 

them through the hall doors that lead onto the playground.  

Your child will get to watch a Halloween-themed movie (Goosebumps). They can bring in 

a costume to change into and a pillow or blanket to get cosy. We will provide children with 

a drink and popcorn.  

There are 110 places available on a first come, first served basis so please book your 

place online via Arbor as soon as possible. The event will cost £3.50 per child. This needs 

to be paid online. A place is confirmed once the payment is made.  

Any profit from the event will go towards our school fundraising to support learning.  

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Beal 
 


